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Comments: I'm writing for you to please keep these ranges open.  The national forests are meant to be used and

the more diversity we can bring into our national forests the better.  Areas like this promote positive interaction

within the national forests and I believe it would be very counterintuitive to take ranges away.  I hope you

remember these are "our" forests and they need to continue to include a diverse range of opportunities for ALL to

enjoy.  Thank you for you time and consideration. 


